
Brandon  DaRosa 
Industry worker
LD 1897
"My name is Brandon DaRosa l am a resident of Massachusetts I work in the 
cannabis industry and the 30 day grace period allowing RIC/IIC holders to begin 
working while waiting for their physical card to arrive in the mail would be a helpful 
change. Currently, new employees can not be quickly onboarded, which makes filling
positions more challenging and last-minute emergency staffing impossible. This 
would solve a major hurdle faced by industry operators and workers. Thank you for 
your time, and please vote ought to pass on LD1897"


